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- : he US Fish and Wildlife Service, US Geological Survey, and
a coalition of NGOs and state wildlife agencies have issued the first comprehensive report
on the State of the Birds in the U.S. Of more than 800 species, 67 are federally listed under
the ESA, and another 184 are considered species of conservation concern because of limited
distribution, high threats, or declining populations.

The results reflect the influence of human activities and global change on our
nation’s birds. Every U.S. habitat harbors birds in need of conservation.
Hawaiian birds and ocean birds appear most at risk, with populations in danger
of collapse if immediate conservation measures are not implemented. Bird
populations in grassland and aridland habitats show the most rapid declines over
the past 40 years. Birds that depend on forests are also declining.

In contrast, wetland species, wintering coastal birds, and hunted waterfowl show
increasing populations during the past 40 years, reflecting a strong focus during
this period on wetlands conservation and management.
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